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Air 
 

The Derrick: EDITORIAL: Greenhouse gas needs to be reduced, or else 
http://www.thederrick.com/letter_column/editorial-greenhouse-gas-needs-to-be-reduced-or-
else/article_85cd4c64-a0bd-59f7-83c9-4c78b3ae87e8.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: OPED: Climate accord more likely to succeed with a price on carbon 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2016/10/11/oped-climate-accord-more-
likely-succeed-price-carbon/91901148/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Aquaponics lab debuts Downtown as urban farming project 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2016/10/12/Aquaponics-lab-debuts-Downtown-as-urban-
farming-project/stories/201610120040 
 
Energy 
 
StateImpact PA: Congressional candidates weigh in on pipeline 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/10/11/congressional-candidates-weigh-in-on-
pipeline/#more-42286 
 
StateCollege.com: PennTAP Awarded Grants to Help PA Manufacturers with Energy, Environmental 
Issues 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/penntap-awarded-grants-to-help-pa-manufacturers-
with-energy-environmental-issues,1469480/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Energy pops up as a surprise topic in Sunday’s presidential debate 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/10/10/energy-pops-up-as-a-surprise-in-sundays-
presidential-debate/?_ga=1.76947484.882895250.1471610849 
 
NRDC: Clean Energy Is on the Map in PA. Where Will We Go Now? 
https://www.nrdc.org/experts/mark-szybist/clean-energy-map-pa-where-will-we-go-now  
 
Environmental Brownfields & Cleanup  
 
Citizens’ Voice: Environmentalists slowly winning war against illegal dumping in county 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/environmentalists-slowly-winning-war-against-illegal-dumping-in-
county-1.2101996 
 
Mining 
 
Morning Call: Controversial quarry plan back before Lower Milford zoners, planners 
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http://www.mcall.com/news/local/eastpenn/mc-lower-milford-geryville-quarry-zoning-20161009-
story.html 
 
News Eagle: ER Linde Construction asks to expand quarry 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20161010/er-linde-construction-asks-to-expand-quarry 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shale boom a factor in job growth within manufacturing industry 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/10/11/shale-boom-a-factor-in-job-growth-
within.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: U.S. to require safety valves on more gas lines 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/10/12/US-to-require-
safety-valves-on-more-gas-lines-5/stories/201610120129 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell employees renovate, upgrade Vanport park 
http://www.timesonline.com/timestoday/shell-employees-renovate-upgrade-vanport-
park/article_4b00171a-8fe3-11e6-961c-5b08be593242.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Opponents of Atlantic Sunrise gas pipeline pick their spot for protests in 
Lancaster County 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/opponents-of-atlantic-sunrise-gas-pipeline-pick-their-spot-
for/article_2705c870-8fdc-11e6-9b12-7ba7ab7c1382.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Gallitzin natural gas project bringing mixed reviews 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/646609/Gallitzin-natural-gas-project-bringing-
mixed-reviews.html?nav=742 
 
Argus Media: Pennsylvania Tightens Regulations for Fracturing 
http://www.argusmedia.com/news/article/?id=1327725  
 
JD SUPRA: An Update on Pennsylvania's Oil and Gas Law - Act 13 - After Supreme Court Decisions 
http://www.jdsupra.com/legalnews/an-update-on-pennsylvania-s-oil-and-gas-41631/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
York Daily Record: Couple admits trespassing at Peach Bottom nuke plant 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/crime/2016/10/11/chesapeake-virginia-couple-pleads-guilty-to-
trespassing-on-grounds-of-peach-bottom-atomic-power-station/91899722/ 
 
Waste 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Waste-to-energy plan gets a hot reception in Muncy 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/670026/Waste-to-energy-plan-gets-a-hot-
reception-in-Muncy.html?nav=5011 
 
Water 
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Washington Observer Reporter: Tri-County water authority to announce system improvements 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20161011/tri-
county_water_authority_to_announce_system_improvements 
 
Centre Daily Times: Mandatory water restrictions issued for Unionville borough 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article107526912.html 
 
Cost of Jamestown sewer project stems upon one aged pipe 
Council appoints Tom Luckock to board 
 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-10-
12/Front_Page/Cost_of_Jamestown_sewer_project_stems_upon_one_age.html 
 
Sanitation Authority seeks funds for upgrades 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/sanitation-authority-seeks-funds-for-
upgrades/article_5c63a2c7-e2c3-57f3-ab32-8c2e6fc060c4.html 
 
Morning Call: Officials: Source of Lehigh River oil slick appears to be Route 22 construction site 
http://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-oil-slick-in-the-lehigh-20161008-story.html 
 
Republican Herald: Judge denies preliminary injunction for Orwigsburg Bulk Water Project 
http://republicanherald.com/news/judge-denies-preliminary-injunction-for-orwigsburg-bulk-water-
project-1.2102409 
 
The News Eagle: DEP has not approved acid rock site 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20161010/dep-has-not-approved-acid-rock-site 
 
Bay Journal: Students paddle Susquehanna with teacher who’s seen it all 
http://www.bayjournal.com/article/students_paddle_susquehanna_with_teacher_whos_seen_it_all  
 
Penn State News: Industry leaders, decision-makers take Chesapeake water quality research tour 
http://news.psu.edu/story/430787/2016/10/11/research/industry-leaders-decision-makers-take-
chesapeake-water-quality   
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Swatara Township seeks public's input on new municipal center, park 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/10/swatara_township_seeks_publics.html#incart_river_index 
 
York Dispatch: Peach Bottom, Muddy Run plants to test warning systems 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/10/11/peach-bottom-muddy-run-plants-test-warning-
systems/91923126/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Proposed swine farm will have lasting effects 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/646604/Proposed-swine-farm-will-have-lasting-
effects.html?nav=737 
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Reading Eagle: Spotted lanternfly quarantine zone widens to several municipalities in Montgomery, 
Lehigh counties 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/spotted-lanternfly-quarantine-zone-widens-to-several-
municipalities-in-montgomery-lehigh-counties 
 
Friends of Ridge Center to honor S.O.N.S. of Lake Erie 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20161012/friends-of-ridge-center-to-honor-sons-of-lake-erie 
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